Request to Amend Form I-290B
The purpose of this request is to amend Form I-290B to comply with a settlement agreement. On September 8, 2008, United States Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) entered into a settlement agreement with the Northwest Immigrant Rights Project (NWIRP). As part of the settlement agreement, applicants may begin filing Form I-290B on February 8, 2009. The amendment to Form I-290B provides a mailing address to where applicants under the NWIRP settlement must file Form I-290B.
